
  
STATEMENT FROM SANTA CRUZ BEACH BOARDWALK RE: REOPENING PLANS 

 
The Santa Cruz Beach Boardwalk is excited by the news of Santa Cruz County improving to Tier 3 on the 
State’s Blueprint. This is a testament to the strong leadership of local public health officials and 
demonstrates how our community has risen to the challenge posed by COVID-19.  

  
The Santa Cruz Beach Boardwalk remains open daily with a limited selection of food and shopping 
options. Boardwalk rides, indoor arcades and miniature golf remain closed for now. We are currently 
reviewing the state’s reopening guidelines for amusement parks to understand how and when the 
Boardwalk can reopen rides and other attractions. The safety of our employees and guests will remain 
our top priority whenever we reopen. The Boardwalk Bowl will reopen on October 28 at 9:00am at 25% 
capacity and in compliance with all state and local guidelines. We will make an announcement on our 
website and social media channels when we have more information to share about our plans to reopen 
Boardwalk rides and attractions. 
  

##### 
 


